
The role of the PTA is to bring together parents, teachers and 
sponsors to raise funds, and to have fun doing it!  All parents are 
automatically members of the PTA.


We are a small school with a close community.  We welcome 
anyone who has time or  skills to offer.  No matter the size of the 
contribution, every little bit counts. 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

PTA Newsletter 

President and Trustee: 

Mrs Green 

Introducing the new PTA Committee… 

Treasurer and Trustee: 

Patrice Buckley

Vice Chair: 

Magda Omar

Secretaries: 

Siobhan Yeo, Erin Diaco, Caroline Pellerin

Rag Bag: 

Carmel Huddart-Thomas

Please come and talk to us if you have any questions - we are a friendly bunch!

October 

2022

Books for the new 
reading scheme 

Minibus maintenance 

Christmas parties 
and Year 6 


leaving party

School trips

Up to date playground 

and classroom 

equipment

Enhanced technology


Your support of 
the PTA is essential 

to the school and  

contributes 
towards…

Chair: 

Becky Wilding



Matched funding:

This can make a HUGE difference to school funds!

What is it?

 Matched funding 

could double the 
funds raised. 

 Companies can 

match the fundraising 
total for an event.

What do I need to do? 

 Ask your employer if 

they do match funding, or 
are willing to match any 
funds raised.

 Use the letter below if 

you need help!

What’s in it for school?

 Any money we raise 

could be matched by 
your employer, it could 
make a big difference 
to us with very little 
effort from you!

For more information and a sample letter that you can use to 
write to your employer, click here

We would love you to use easyfundraising 

every time you shop online! 

1: Download the app and sign up - its free!  Click here to sign up! 

2: Online shop via the app or website every time you shop

3: It’s a simple as that. 7,300 brands will donate to us when you 
use easyfundraising for your everyday online shopping - at no extra cost to you.

⭐Key School Fundraisers ⭐

Sacred Heart Cookbook

Sacred Heart PTA are excited to launch our 
very own school cookbook! We have such a 
diverse community at Sacred Heart and, 
what better way to celebrate this than 
collating family favourite recipes from our 
school community?   Buying the cookbook 
will also help to raise vital funds for our 
lovely little school.   Let's get cooking!

To add your recipe and 
pre-order your cookbook, 

please click here!

Nursery - Caroline Pellerin

Reception - Izzy Layton & Laura Power-Nelson 

Year 1 - Katie Donegan & Laura Walesby

Year 2 - Polly Van Marken & Katherine Wardell

Year 3 - Soheila Phillips & Helen Longman

Year 4 - Erin Diaco

Year 5 - Carmel Huddart-Thomas, Magda Omar 
& Nadia de Jesus

Year 6 - Cairbre Smith

As a reminder: Your Class Reps

Contact your class rep to be added to 

your class WhatsApp group
You can help us by 

donating restaurant or 

beauty vouchers, theatre tickets, sports 
equipment etc.

If you have any contacts who would be 
willing to donate, please let us know!


We need raffle prizes!

https://pta.co.uk/fundraising/funding-sources/match-funding-faqs/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsteddington/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsteddington/
https://createmycookbook.com/groups/m2aNM3WGa

